
Notes from Larsen School Community Council

February 6, 2024

9:30 a.m. Conference Room

● Welcome and pledge led by Tiffany Weidlein, Chair.

● Karalee Beckstead read the notes from the last meeting. Mrs. Clark

gave some updates on a couple of things from the last meeting.

1) Cell phones: In our district, decisions about cell phones are

made at the school/teacher level.

2) Boundary Changes: There will be an open hearing tomorrow at

board meeting, and then the final decision will be made in

March.

● The Title 1 team reported that things were going well with groups

since testing. Some changes in groups have been made based on

the data.

● School Safety-Bethany Clark

The council reviewed the Larsen Emergency Management Plan and

the Larsen Reunification Plan. Employees are using an app called

Raptor Alert for emergencies.


